
Dec. Report 2017 

Street Dept. has pretty well finished with clearing and repairing 

alleys. They have swept the streets of leaves, some places 

more than once. With the weather change it will be time to 

winterize the sweeper before long. Then have done some 

needed repairs to the office and shop doors and painted them, 

and have made some improvements to the curtain enclosing 

the mechanic part of the shop, (added doors for easy access 

form the shop side). The motor pool has been working on a 

number of projects, including putting in a new camshaft and 

lifters in the 2012 police car 

The Trash Dept. Had a minor setback last week with one truck 

out of service for a short time, thanks to Jason in the motor 

pool it was up and running in short order with little time loss. 

The Sewer Dept. has had smooth sailing as of late, with only 

one minor mishap, a line on East first needed to be rodded. 

The airport has had people riding 4 wheelers on their property. 

The intruders entered via the west fence, so we will fix or block 

the spots they are coming through with what little wire there is 

left and post keep out and or no trespassing signs in hopes of 

preventing any more intrusions. 
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